Ray Fong (7A)

A- Levels offer a fresh challenge

I am a Form Seven student and we have only two months to prepare for the A-Levels.

I only got 15 marks in the HKCEE two years ago. Although I’m not a brilliant

student, I won’t give up.


There are many classmates who are better than me, but I will try my best. I’ve overcome many challenges over the past two years. I think the A-Levels is a tough challenge for students.


If they do not have good time management and self-discipline, they will face a lot of difficulties.


I hope all my classmates will get good results in the public exam and have a wonderful future.
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